Brandon Drive will remain open,
without access at US 85

Full closure of
Brandon Drive at US 85

To access Brandon Drive

from US 85: motorists will
continue south on US 85
to N Dumont Way and
turn west. Brandon Drive
can be accessed to the
north via Mead Way or
N Dumont Way.

To access US 85 from

Brandon Drive: motorists

will turn south on Mead
Way to N Dumont Way or
turn south on N Dumont
Way and proceed east to
the traffic signal to access
UsS 85.




